llllllllll

:  MEDIA RELEASE
A Office of the County Mayor

R ©rricipt oS

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE — February 20, 2025
Second Public Meeting is February 27 for Roadway Safety Action Plan

CLINTON, TN—The Anderson County Highway Department will be hosting its second and final public
meeting to incorporate citizen comments and feedback on an Anderson County Roadway Safety Action
Plan. The public meeting will be held at the Anderson County Courthouse on Thursday, February 27,
2025, at 6 p.m. in Room 118A.

As part of this safety action grant, this meeting will be the final opportunity for the public to share input
on any safety concerns on Anderson County roadways. If citizens cannot attend this in-person meeting,
a virtual option is available. The initial public hearing was held in late January.

Along with vital crash analysis and other factors, community input and feedback will be used in
formulating the Safety Action Plan. The result will be identification of specific recommendations and
projects that can be submitted for future rounds of Safe Streets and Roads for All (SS4A) Initiative
Implementation Grant opportunities.

The Anderson County Highway Department was awarded a grant from the Federal
Highway Administration to conduct a safety planning study under the Safe Streets and
Roads for All (SS4A) Initiative.

The Anderson County Courthouse is located at 100 N. Main Street, Clinton, Tennessee. To join the
meeting online via your computer, smartphone or tablet, go to

https://meet.goto.com/505644429 . You can also dial in using your phone by dialing +1 (571) 317-3112
and using Access Code: 505-644-429 .

For questions or more information, please contact Nick Vowell at nvowell@andersoncountytn.gov.
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